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SARA HOEHN HIRED AS STAFF ACCOUNTANT 

 
 
BURLINGTON—Executive Director Sarah Carpenter announced 
that Sara Hoehn of Colchester has joined VHFA as Staff 
Accountant. 
 
Hoehn is responsible for the Agency’s accounts payable and daily 
cash receipts functions. 
 
A native Vermonter, she was most recently Staff Accountant at 
Anderson, Johns & Yao CPAs PC in San Antonio, Texas. Before that 
she spent time as a Collector at Bank of America in Orono, Maine. 
 
Hoehn holds a B.S. in Business Administration with a concentration 
in Finance earned at the University of Maine, Orono. 

 
VHFA was created by the Vermont Legislature in 1974 to finance and promote affordable 
housing opportunities for low- and moderate-income Vermonters. Since its inception, the 
Agency has helped approximately 26,500 Vermont households with affordable mortgages 
and financed the development of approximately 7,700 affordable rental units. 
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